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Planned Road Works – Torrington Road DEEPWATER 
  
 
Council is reconstructing Torrington Road between Castlerag Road and the Deepwater 

River Bridge, Deepwater.  
 
Works include:  

 
• Drainage 

• Pipe replacements 
• Pavement reconstruction 

• Bitumen Sealing of the reconstructed pavement 
 
There will be minor disruptions to traffic during these construction phases. Weather 

permitting, the works duration will be approximately 4-5 months, commencing 10 
December 2024 through to approximately April 30th 2025.  

 
There will be no work between December 20th 2024 and January 6th 2025.  
 

Please contact Tenterfield Shire Council on 02 6736 6000 regarding the project. 
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